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Is Your Employee Handbook Up To Date?
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Lisa McGlynn’s article “Is Your Employee Handbook Up To Date?” was featured in the Daily Business

Review on February 6, 2015.

In the article, Lisa discusses the importance of maintaining a well drafted and up-to-date handbook

and explores why implementing a social media policy is a must in today's workplace.

Lisa states that by making sure your company is operating pursuant to a solid, up-to-date, legally

compliant handbook, you are setting your organization up for success in the New Year and beyond.
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